
Submitter: Tina Schimpf 

On Behalf Of: HB 2548 

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2548 

I oppose HB 2548, we need our Oregon farmers and if this does not get shut down 

we are going to lose more farms. Our beautiful state deserves to grow produce and 

livestock. Please put our farmers first! 

 

Tina Schimpf 


